
 

 

 

 

 

 

Previously owned – very good condition 

school uniform 
 

We have a limited supply of previously owned, very good condition school uniform. Each 

item is £2.50. Please email or contact Mrs Godwin if you would like to purchase any items, 

or to check if we have the size you require. 

Email: ng@westgate.slough.sch.uk 

Telephone: 01753 559856 

 

It is essential your child’s blazer, PE kit and PE bag are named, in the event it is lost and 

handed in to reception, it can be returned. 

Thank you. 
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